
 
 

WQ.153/2023 

 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.R. SCOTT OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 3rd APRIL 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON WEDNESDAY 12th APRIL 2023 

 
 

Question 

 
“Will the Chair advise whether, prior to receipt of their notice of resignation, any complaints were made to 

anyone in Government about their working conditions by – 

 
(a) the Chief Executive of the Government of Jersey;  

(b) the Chief Officer for Health and Community Services; and 

(c) the Chief Nurse;  
 

and, if so, what was nature of the complaints?” 

 
 

Answer 

 

 

None of the Government members of the States Employment Board are aware of any complaints 

being made by the three postholders to anyone in Government. 

  

It should nevertheless be noted that, as a matter of respect for the duties of confidentiality and 

privacy that we owe to our employees, we would not comment on individual employment 

matters.   

 

This approach is consonant with that adopted in other jurisdictions. 
 

 


